
 
LASSEN LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given by the Lassen Local Agency Formation Commission that a public hearing 
will be held on Monday April 8, 2024 at 3:00 pm at Susanville City Hall 66 N. Lassen Street,  
Susanville, CA regarding the following item: 
 
1. Consideration of the Spalding Community Services District Municipal Service Review 

determinations.  Any person may be heard regarding the report and incorporated 
determinations. 

 
Please contact LAFCo staff at jennifer@pcateam.com or call (530) 619-5128 for more 
information.  A copy of the Executive Officer Reports will be available 5 days prior to the hearing 
at the LAFCo website at www.lassenlafco.org  or at the Susanville City Hall. 
 
LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
JENNIFER STEPHENSON, EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


